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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
This letter provides the information you need to enable your child to start instrumental lessons with a 
peripatetic music teacher at Falcon Junior School. Music lessons are currently available in the following 
instruments:  
 
Mr George Weitz – Violin (Friday afternoons)  
Mr Leo Thornley (The Rock & Pop Foundation) – Drum/ Guitar (Wednesday afternoons)  
Mr Daniel Weitz – Trumpet, Trombone, Piano (Tuesday afternoons)  
Mr James Winterburn - Rocksteady Music School – Create your own band! (Tuesday & Thursday 
afternoons)  
Miss Zaira Palumbo - Musical Theatre Club – (Thursday lunchtimes beginning October)  
 
If you are interested in booking peripatetic music lessons for your child or you would simply like more 
information, then please contact the relevant teacher (or the company they work for) directly using the 
contact details below. Please note that the school is not involved with lesson timings, lesson content or 
payment arrangements. Each teacher/ company manages their own teaching, timetable and payment 
system so please contact them directly as the school will not be able to help with your queries.  
 
Mr George Weitz – 07817325819 / gweitz@ntlworld.com   
Mr Leo Thornley (The Rock & Pop Foundation) – Please complete the student enrolment form: 
https://www.rockandpopfoundation.com/enrol  
Mr Daniel Weitz – 07968258963 / d_weitz@hotmail.com   
Mr James Winterburn (Rocksteady Music School) – Please complete the sign up form: 
https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/  
Miss Zaira Palumbo – 07800527108 / Zaira.gabriella@zairapalumbo.com  
 
Commitment  
Pupils who take up an instrument are expected to look after their instrument (each teacher will inform 
you of instrument hire arrangements), attend their lessons every week and practise at home. Instruments 
and music must be brought to every lesson. 
 
Please note that peripatetic music lessons are a first come, first served opportunity – there are a limited 
number of spaces.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Harry Welford 
Music Lead 
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